
 

 

 

BIG FIVE BARGAINING 

CONTINUES INTO JUNE 

AND JULY 

The HEU bargaining committee 

will meet next with Compass and 

Marquise on June 25-27. 

 

A full bargaining report will be 

presented at membership 

meetings in early July. 

 

To recap, negotiations are taking 

place at a single bargaining table 

and apply to housekeeping and 

food services workers at the 

following sites: 

 

• Compass VIHA (Victoria, 

Nanaimo and Duncan) 

• Compass PHSA 

(Vancouver) 

• Marquise VIHA (Victoria) 

• Marquise FHA (Hope) 

 

Bargaining also continues with 

the three remaining health 

authority contractors. 

 

Sodexo will be meeting June 10-

12 and July 8-11, while Aramark 

has dates for June 5-7. 

Compass and Marquise members 

bargain and rally on the Island 

Throughout the last week of May, Compass and Marquise 

members gathered on Vancouver Island to push for a new 

contract – both at the bargaining table and on the streets. 

Face-to-face meetings between the Compass and Marquise 

joint bargaining committee and employers took place in 

Victoria from May 28-30. Over the three days of 

negotiations, your committee explored all bargaining 

demands in detail, including sick leave and wage proposals. 

The committee also discussed proposals dealing with 

improving respect for members in the workplace, health and 

safety issues and the merger of seniority rights between 

Compass’ Crothal and Morrison members. 

While the bargaining team experienced good productive 

discussions on most issues, there were no significant moves 

to address members’ priority issues. 

On May 29, during a 

scheduled break in 

negotiations, nearly 200 

HEU members from 

Marquise and Compass, 

along with supporters 

from other unions, 

gathered for a late 

afternoon rally in front 

of Royal Jubilee Hospital. Speakers included Compass and 

Marquise bargaining committee member Ryan Mann, HEU 

secretary business manager Bonnie Pearson and HEU 

president Victor Elkins. 

The previous collective agreements expired at the end of 

September 2012. The terms of those agreements remain in 

effect for the 1,200 Compass and Marquise workers until 

new collective agreements are negotiated and ratified by the 

membership. 
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